
 

 

The CBGMA board met Saturday, June 25, 2022, at the home of David & Linda Carlson in 
Beeville. Present were Don Woods, Larry Surginer, Jason Woods, and David and Linda Carlson.  
 
Chaplain Linda Carlson opened in prayer. 
 
Minutes of the April 9, 2022 board meeting were approved as reviewed following a motion by 
David Carlson and second by Linda Carlson. 
 
The current treasurer’s report was approved as reviewed following a motion by Jason Woods 
and second by David Carlson. 
 
Monthly singings at the Butter Churn Restaurant are postponed until further notice. 
 
The Board was informed of the following upcoming singings: 
Aug 13, 2022 - Dorthy Ship Memorial Singing - Ashley Road Baptist Church in San Antonio  
Aug 27, 2022 - Blasingame/Surginer Memorial Singing - Calvary Baptist Church in Aransas Pass 
Sept 17, 2022 - Fall Singing & Fellowship - First Baptist Church in Sandia 
It was also mentioned that Jimmy Riley will be hosting another singing at the Carlson’s 
residence before the end of the year, possibly in Oct. 
 
Following motion by Jason Woods and second by David Carlson, the 2022 Christmas party will 
be held December 10, 2022, from 11:00 am until 2:00 pm at Bethel Assembly of God Church’s 
fellowship hall in Corpus Christi. 
 
The meeting adjourned, following a motion by Jason Woods and second by Larry Surginer, and  
Chaplain Linda Carlson closed in prayer. 


